
Good day, I am life long Guelph resident living and paying taxes in downtown 
Guelph. I Just wanted to voice my support on the proposed “public space use 

bylaw”. I am 100% in favour of this bylaw. The residents of Guelph need to feel 
safe when downtown. Encampments have no place in our downtown core, parks or 

other public spaces. We also need to consider the impact these encampments  are 
having on our business community in our downtown. 
 

It’s time we take our city back. 
 

Regards, 
Joseph Baggio 
 

Sent from my iPad 
 


